Item 8


                Budget Consultation 2007/08 
1. Background

1.1 Budget Scrutiny Committee at a special meeting held on 14th July considered the issue of Budget Consultation for 2007/08.

1.2. At this meeting Members received a report on the consultation framework used for 2006/07 and the outcomes this framework derived.

1.3. Based on the information outlined in the report Scrutiny Members concluded the use of questionnaires provides a far more significant value for money approach in terms of consultation than holding a range of different meetings. This is evidenced by 1467 responses being received compared to 41 people attending 3 specially convened meetings. Members noted that a further 48 people attended meetings which were scheduled and had an item on budget consultation added to the agenda.

2. SUGGESTIONS FOR CONSIDERATION

2.1. Scrutiny Members would seek your thoughts on the following for the Budget Consultation 2007/08;

· Budget Scrutiny Committee host 2 public meetings (at venues to be determined) one in late October 2006 and the other in the middle of January 2007. The interactive software used by Customer and Support Services could be used at such meetings to determine priorities
· Other than the 2 meetings outlined above any requests for other special meetings are resisted on the grounds that there are more effective methods of consultation based on the evidence of numbers (41) attending during the budget consultation 2006/07.

· Information/questionnaires should be made available to all Community Committees as early as possible.

· Has consideration been given to the production of a DVD explaining the budget consultation process which then could link to a budget consultation questionnaire to negate the need for Lead Members/Officers to attend Community Committees if required for the first stage of budget consultation?

· Has consideration been given to the independent analysis of questionnaire returns

· Has consideration been given to the circulation of a budget questionnaire to be delivered at the same time as A forms
2.2. Members also requested that they would appreciate the practice you began last year of seeking views from Budget Scrutiny as to the content of any budget consultation questionnaire
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